
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, Guests, and Friends of Raleigh Sports Club: 

Wednesday will be our first of only two meetings in December as we will 
take December 21 and 28 off for Christmas.  

Last week we started our Secret Santa initiative and thanks to all who have 
already donated. We will have our bucket out again this week. Hope you 
will consider a donation or add to last week's so the RSC can give a gift(s) 
of appreciation to some deserving folks during this Christmas season. 
Your Board will make the decision at our board meeting after this week's 
regular meeting and present our gift(s) on December 14th! Thank-you! 

This week we are pleased to have as our speakers, brothers Thayer and 
Drake Thomas, the outstanding wide receiver and linebacker on this year's 
NCSU football team. Thayer will exhaust his eligibility this year after a 
stellar career. He came into the Wolfpack program as a 150 lb walk-on and 
through hard work became an Honorable Mention ALL ACC performer this 
year. He winds up as the sixth most productive receiver in NCSU history.  

Younger brother Drake is a fourth year Junior and was selected as First 
Team All ACC in 2021 and Second Team All ACC this year and a starter 
since 2019. He has incredible career stats and has big decicions coming 
up.  

With all we have learned on the changes in collegiate athletics, we are 
allowed to have these outstanding brothers speak to the club. They should 
have an interesting brotherly perspective and stories to share! They both 
are local products hailing from Wake Forest and attended Heritage H.S.  

Come join us this week, Wednesday, December 7, 2022 for good food, fun, 
and camaraderie. 
 

 

 

 



 
  

 

  
  

 

 
 

 

 

About the Raleigh Sports Club: 

Our meetings are held in Bradley Hall in Highland United Methodist Church, 
1901 Ridge Road at the intersection of Lake Boone Trail, just inside the 
Raleigh Beltline. Buffet lines open at 11:30 a.m., and the meeting is from 
Noon until 1:00 p.m. on Wednesdays. Meetings typically occur every week 
(except Thanksgiving, Christmas, and New Year's holiday) early September 
through late March. Please continue to check out the Raleigh Sports Club 
website (www.raleighsportsclub.org) for details on the 2022-23 meeting 
season. 

As part of our weekly program, we recognize a local Wake County high 
school student athlete! The student and coach speak briefly. This week we 
will honor outstanding student, lacrosse and football player Hunter Falzone 
from Heritage H.S. 

Membership is $90 for the 2022-23 season. You can register or renew at the 
check-in table...or by downloading and mailing to the address indicated on 
the form found on the RSC website. 

Member attendance fee is $20 per meeting whether eating or not. Guest fee 
per meeting is a very affordable $25 whether eating or not! 
Please feel free to attend as a member, guest, or perspective member. We look forward to seeing 
you. 

Best Regards, The Raleigh Sports Club Officers and Board of Directors 
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